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Senator Furner asked: 

 

Please provide a state-by-state breakdown of the locations of dwellings that have been 

completed under A Place to Call Home. 

 

 

Answer: 

 

The attached table provides a state by state breakdown of dwellings that have been completed 

under A Place to Call Home as at 30 November 2011.   Dwellings have been broken down by 

postcode as legal advice is that suburb locations could identify vulnerable people including 

those escaping domestic and family violence.  Victoria has declined to provide any specific 

locations for this reason. 

 

Tasmania is currently constructing a Common Ground facility under A Place to Call Home in 

Hobart which will house 25 people however this is due for completion in early 2012.   

 

 


